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BY EMAIL ONLY 

January 11, 2021 

 
Mark Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
 

 

 

Re: DPU 19-07 Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on its own Motion into 
Initiatives to Promote and Protect Consumer Interests in the Retail Electric Competitive Supply 
Market – Comments of Davis Malm on Tier One Issues 

Dear Mr. Marini: 

Pursuant to the Department of Public Utility’s November 19, 2020 Request, attached please find 
Comments of Davis, Malm on Tier One issues.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Robert J. Munnelly, Jr. 

RJM/jmc 
Enclosure 
cc: Greggory Wade, Hearing Officer 
 Peter Ray, Paralegal 


